| would like to thank you for taking a look at HB 2970. | am an esthetician with 20+ years of experience. It is important to our craft
that you pass this legislation. We need these tools to continue our work especially after the past year. Without these tools we will
be set back and our livelihood will be in jeopardy. Please consider passing this bill so we can continue on without fear of losing the
huge investment and lovely clientele we serve.



